
  

 

Gracehill – Potential World Heritage Site. 

Public meeting 
Who:  

You are invited. Anyone with an interest or concerns or who 

just wants to hear more is very welcome. 

When: 

Wednesday 30th November 2022 @ 7.30 pm 

Where: 

Cennick Hall, Gracehill 

What: 

A presentation and discussion.  

There will be an opportunity to ask questions. 

Why:    

To understand the World Heritage process and meet those 

involved. As part of the bid it is important to demonstrate 

community support and understanding of the application.   

How does this impact me: 

Please come along and find out! 

Also please see our Website www.gracehillvillage.org  for 

details of how to comment or contact us.   Information about 

public meetings and updates can also be found here.  

 

We welcome all comments. 


